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JOGES 

Students attending JOGES are participating in youth soccer at the high school.  Students ride the bus to 

the high school after their day at JOGES and practice skills for soccer. Since spring break JOGES had 

their cultural week.  Students were involved in many different activities including making headdresses, 

fishing poles, fishing, beading, and dancing.  We would like to thank everyone that helped make our 

cultural week successful: Upper TC, Billie Jean Stewart, Andrew Maud, Michelle Samuelson, Julia 

Dorris, all the staff at JOGES and everyone else that helped out. 

ZLES 

With testing out of the way students are enjoying the sunshine and warm weather.  Students at ZLES 

are participating in Pee Wee Basketball at the high school.  These students ride the bus to the high 

school and practice basketball after the younger kids are done with soccer. Janet Evan, Kaitlin Morrow 

and Quana Holmberg will be the coaches. 

GMSHS 

Darren Deacon is facilitating a GMSHS after school program.  He is putting together information and 

instructions on how to fly drones.  Photographing drones and first person racing drones are some of the 

information that will be covered.  At this point the drone program is growing and we hope to have a 

racing league with in Kalskag.  Also we hope to have students trained for the photographing drones for 

upcoming events like Rip the Ridge and Cauanaq.  Darren recently presented his drone knowledge to 

the Bethel Search and Rescue and how drones are complimenting search teams through out the world.  

Darren also is working with AVCP and a career counselor.  He came to the high school and presented 

to the juniors and seniors about next steps after high school and what services he could offer.  

 

 


